
 

 

 

END of Term Recap 

We finished Playgroup off in Term 3 with lots of 

smiles, waves and see you in Term 4.  Mrs C, our 

Music Teacher popped up to engage us with her 

singing on White Balloon Day.  We did 

movement with our whole body, watched 

Humpty Dumpty fall down, played with ribbons 

and listened to musical rhymes. 

In the last week of Term, we celebrated Book 

Week with the whole school community by 

having a Pirates and Fairies Day.  Mrs Krogh 

and Mrs Cross got into the spirit each, having a 

great turn at dressing up.  We completed lots 

of fun activities on this day including badges, 

making fairy wands and cutlasses, and a 

musical shaker with rice and colourful stickers.  


